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Sayers, Margery

From: Jung, Deb

Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2019 4:43 PM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: We need a world-class complete streets law in Howard County

DebJung
Councilmember, District 4

Howard County Council

3430 Court House Dr., Ellicott City, MD 21043
410-313-2001

Sign-up for my District Update here.

-—Original Message-—

From: abrinker@everyactioncustom.com <abrinker@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2019 12:12 PM
To: Jung, Deb <djung@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: We need a world-class complete streets law in Howard County

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear District 4 Councilmember Deb Jung,

Too many of our streets are not accessible or safe for walkers, bikers, bus riders or people with disabilities. As a result, it

is too difficult for children to walk safely to school, for people to be more physically active and for people with
disabilities and older adults to travel easily and independently.

Passing Council Resolution 120-2019 is an important step forward. But it should be immediately followed up with the

passage of a law that will that will establish stronger, binding commitments to streets for all.

This world-class complete streets law should include added performance measures, better transparency mechanisms

and community engagement processes and more efficient and accountable implementation. By following national best

practices, this law will ensure that we build streets for ALL, not just cars.

I urge you to pass CR 120-2019 followed by a world-class complete streets law that follows national best practices.

Sincerely,

Anne Brinker

18323 Chelsea Knolls Dr Mount Airy, MD 21771-3710 abrinker@thehorizonfoundation.org



Sayers, Margery

From: Jung, Deb

Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2019 2:03 PM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: We need a world-class complete streets law in Howard County

DebJung
Councilmember, District 4

Howard County Council

3430 Court House Dr., Ellicott City, MD 21043
410-313-2001

Sign-up for my District Update here.

-—Original Message-—

From: elizabethvanpatten@everyactioncustom.com <elizabethvanpatten@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2019 9:43 PM
To: Jung, Deb <djung@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: We need a world-class complete streets law in Howard County

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear District 4 Councilmember Deb Jung,

Too many of our streets are not accessible or safe for walkers, bikers, bus riders or people with disabilities. As a result, it

is too difficult for children to walk safely to school, for people to be more physically active and for people with
disabilities and older adults to travel easily and independently. My children desire to walk and bike to their elementary
school, but I do not feel comfortable with some of the itersections they need to cross in order to do this. I hope

complete streets will also encourage the Board of Education to keep families districted to their local, walkable schools

and reduce transportations costs for the county while improving the health of the community.

Passing Council Resolution 120-2019 is an important step forward. But it should be immediately followed up with the
passage of a law that will that will establish stronger, binding commitments to streets for all.

This world-class complete streets law should include added performance measures, better transparency mechanisms

and community engagement processes and more efficient and accountable implementation. By following national best

practices, this law will ensure that we build streets for ALL, not just cars.

I urge you to pass CR 120-2019 followed by a world-class complete streets law that follows national best practices.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Van Patten
3202 Brookmede Rd Ellicott City, MD 21042-2462 elizabethvanpatten@gmail.com


